
 
 
July 17, 2024 
 
To:   Sheri Endsley 

Monique Hill 
 
From:  Miguel Garcia, Jr. 
   
Subject: 2024-2025 FWAS Allocations   
 
It is anticipated that on June 25, 2024 the FWISD Board of Trustees will approve FWAS Full Service Provider 
General Fund allocations for the 2024-2025 school year.   
 
 
The allocations and the associated campuses are as follow: 
 
Greenbriar ES  CFW $44,214 
DeZavala ES  CFW $44,214 
D. McRae ES  CFW   $44,214 
Seminary Hills ES CFW $44,214 
LAN @ Como ES CFW $70,000 
 
 
Requisitions will be entered for the 2024-2025 school year shortly thereafter.  FWAS will notify your 
organization when this has been converted to a purchase order that will allow you to begin services in           
July 2024.    
 
As always, please contact me should you have any questions regarding this information. 
 
Thank you 

 
Fort Worth After School 
2801 Patino, Fort Worth, Texas 76112 
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